
From: Siva Sajjala  
Sent: Friday, March 16, 2018 7:10:13 AM 
To: Stouder, Heather 
Subject: Street layout problems in the ENDP (Elderberry Neighborhood Development Plan)  
  
Respected Madam, 
 
I am Siva Sajjala living at 422 Burnt Sienna Dr, Middleton WI 53717. We moved into 
this house in 2016 thinking of a quite neighborhood. But with the new 2018 Elderberry 
development plan, we are not happy especially with the proposed collector streets 
between Mineral point Rd and Old Sauk Rd thru our neighborhood. I would like to bring 
our concerns to your notice. 
 
City is planning 'Burnt Sienna Dr' as a collector road between Mineral Point Rd and Old 
Sauk Rd. 
 

• With the planned office space, apartments in south edge (Mineral Point Rd) and 
also cottage housing, day care center at the north edge (Old Sauk Rd), we can 
expect dense/heavy load traffic passing thru Burnt Sienna Dr. Though it is a 
collector street, traffic can easily be diverted to these rds from both ends 
especially when traffic is backed up. 

• In 2002 elderberry neighborhood plan there is no mention of this collectors roads 
between mineral point and old sauk. There were only east west connectivity. So 
with this new 2018 Elderberry neighborhood plan and planned collector rds, quite 
neighborhood will see a rapid increase in traffic and definitely we weren't aware 
of this plan before we purchased our home in this neighborhood. 

• As of now our neighborhood doesn't have much traffic and kids play around 
without any hassle. But with this proposed traffic, we afraid its not going to be 
kids safe zone any more. It would be increasingly difficult for the parents to keep 
a watch on surroundings. 

 
With all the above concerns, we think it is not fair for the City to undertake this plan as it 
is. we would like city to please consider our request not make Burnt Sienna Dr as 
connector rd from Mineral point. Instead we propose to move the Mineral Point to 
Elderberry segment of the rd towards east, so that traffic coming from Mineral point will 
be spread across 3 rds, Bear claw way, Straw Harvest Ln and Bunt Sienna Dr. This way 
our Burnt Sienna wouldn't need to take full traffic. Please find the attached map 
(Proposed Map.jpg)  with the proposed plan. 
 
We really appreciate if you consider our request and looking to this matter. 
 
Thanks, Siva. 
 
422 Burnt Sienna Dr 
Middleton WI 53717 
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